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Monday 19th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Drama Workshop Wednesday 6th March 2024 

As part of this term’s learning, Reception and KS1 have an exciting opportunity to take part in an in school 

performing arts-based workshop. 

The children will be taking part in a workshop called, ‘Wild West’, which is led by an experienced drama 

teacher appearing ‘in role’ as ‘Sheriff Billy’. Using drama, dance and singing the children will go on a 

curious and fascinating adventure through the diverse environment of the Wild West. They'll race to the 

rodeo to undergo cowboy training, learn all about the different animals who live in the American West and 

search for the missing Horse with a Golden Mane! 

Drama is an important part of the curriculum and has many benefits for children’s self-esteem and 

confidence. This workshop has been specifically designed for EYFS & KS1 and with an emphasis of 

storytelling and imagination, these workshops have been designed to support communication and 

language, expressive arts, music and geography.  

The drama workshop will take place during the school day on Wednesday 6th March. There will be no cost 

for the workshop.  

Please do not hesitate to ask if you have any questions.  

Kind regards,  

H.Hart 

Mrs Hart  

Reception Class Teacher 
Early Learning, PE & Outdoor Learning Lead  
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